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Over the last few months, Builders Club has already accomplished so much.
In September, Builders Club worked at the Peach Festival Kiwanis Food Tent,
the water station at Fort Niagara for the Mighty Niagara Half-Marathon, and
the Fort Niagara Beach Sweep. In October, they helped Youngstown
Recreation with their Halloween party, running games and judging costumes.
In addition, they helped the Youngstown Library set up for their semi-annual
book sale and organized a district wide coat drive. In November, Builders Club
members organized a food drive to benefit the Ransomville Care-n-Share
Food Pantry. Builders Club is working with the Asian Culture Club to make
1,000 paper origami cranes to send to a classroom in Japan as part of the
World Peace Project. In December, Builders Club decorated a Christmas Tree
that was auctioned at the middle school Winter Carnival. Builders Club
organized the middle school “Box of Caring” toy collection and also helped
Santa at the Youngstown Holiday in the Village. Builders Club continues its
weekly recycling program and is happy to offer a brand new committee, the
Plastic Film Recycling Project with details to follow. There are many more
volunteer opportunities coming up for the new year as well.



